
Welcome to Doherty!  
 
Hello friends!  
	
Congratulations on enrolling your child in Seven Hills for 2022-23 and beyond! 
  
Some of you are new to the school, while others are graduates returning back with the next 
generation, and a few of you are already part of the community, but will have a new student joining 
us this fall. Regardless, as members of the Doherty Welcome Committee, we want to officially 
introduce ourselves as your “parent maestros” throughout the coming months! 
  
Below are some upcoming key highlights we want you to be aware of. We will continue to send 
these over the next few months, but feel free to reach out to us at any time with any questions you 
might have – big or small. We were once in your shoes, and want you to be assured that Doherty is 
a very welcoming community and we are here to help! 
  
We are really looking forward to getting to know your family and helping you along the way however 
we can! 
 
 
Natalie and Karla 
____ 
 
Here's a little bit about us!  
(we attached a photo of us below - if you see us around, please say hello!) 
 
Hi!	I'm	Natalie	Martin	(photo	right)	
I	have	an	upcoming	2nd	grader	(Claire)	and	Kindergartener	(Wyatt).	I’m	a	former	public	health	
worker	turned	stay-at-home	mom.	We	moved	to	Ohio	from	Georgia	right	before	Claire	was	born	
in	2015.	We	love	Doherty	and	being	part	of	the	school	community	has	definitely	made	moving	to	a	
new	state	much	easier!	We	currently	live	in	Indian	Hill.	Please	feel	free	to	text	or	call	me	with	
questions.	I	look	forward	to	meeting	you	and	your	family!		
404-840-6614	
	
Hi!	I'm	Karla	Schweer	(photo	left)		
I	have	two	upcoming	3rd	graders	(Paul	and	Eva)	and	a	four-year-old	in	PreK	(Margot)	and	I'm	
also	a	graphic	designer.		My	husband	Mike	and	I	live	just	across	the	river	from	downtown	
Cincinnati	in	Bellevue,	Kentucky.	I	am	a	proud	Seven	Hills	grad	myself,	a	“lifer”	attending	all	the	
way	from	PreK	to	12th,	so	I'm	loving	getting	to	know	the	school	all	over	again	knowing	it's	such	a	
special	place!	Please	feel	free	to	reach	out	with	any	questions	at	all!		
513-886-1224	
  
UPCOMING ITEMS OF NOTE 
 
Doherty Carnival - This Friday, May 13 5:00-8:00pm  
Tracy Murch, the Head of Doherty, sent out information about this a few weeks ago – but we want to 
just remind you that the carnival is this Friday and we would LOVE to have you join us at this free 
and fun Doherty annual tradition! We'll both be there with our kids. Come say hello! It'll be a LOT of 
fun for the kids. See the attached flyer! 
  
Fall sports registration (occurring now-May 13) 



Hopefully you had the chance to register for fall sports (grades 1-5). All general information for fall 
sports 2022-23 season is now available through gostingers.org under the registration tab. If you 
have any questions, please contact Amy Ilg at amy.ilg@7hills.org or 513-728-2440. 
  
Stinger Central (will be updated throughout the spring/summer) 
Stinger Central is a great resource as we approach the start of the 2022-23 school year. This page 
will be updated with current information over the coming weeks, but for now you can find key dates, 
contacts, school supply lists, and more! Doherty will also forward information via email and mail in 
June.  
	

	



 
	
 


